FEHD's pay office/shroff office at QGO
to resume services at 2pm

A spokesman for the Food and Environmental Hygiene Department (FEHD)
said today (February 15) that the FEHD's pay office/shroff office at 42/F,
Queensway Government Offices (QGO), will resume services at 2pm. The
information collection services under the Code on Access to Information in

relation to the Environmental and Hygiene Branch of the FEHD will also
resume.


http://www.government-world.com/fehds-pay-office-shroff-office-at-qgo-to-resume-services-at-2pm/
http://www.government-world.com/fehds-pay-office-shroff-office-at-qgo-to-resume-services-at-2pm/

